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AQuA
General Meeting May 21, 2016
The meeting, held at Good Will, was called to order by head steer Eldrid Schafer. Visitors were welcomed.
Pam Sant reported a balance of $8,509.57.  This includes the monies received for the Patty Hawkins workshop.
Doors turn in at the June and July general meetings. The exhibit will be sent to Mancuso by August 1, 2016. The Artful Quilts turn in will also be at the June meeting.
The annual picnic was discussed and will be held July 16, 2016 at Suzanne Barnhart’s home. Members can bring white elephant items which will be sold and the proceeds go to the club.  
Susan Strickland reported on the Patty Hawkins workshop, Collage of Nature. The workshop will be June 24, 25 and 26 from 9-4pm at the Clarion Hotel. A potluck dinner will be Saturday at Suzanne Barnhart’s home.
Beth Bottorff volunteered to contact Good Will regarding future meeting dates.
Sandra Hoefner discussed the SUMA art show. Details can be found on the AQuA web site. Susan Strickland and Angie Kenley volunteered to organize the details for the membership.
Policies and Procedures were read and discussed by the membership. It was moved by Shar Weiser and seconded by Sandra Hoefner that they be approved as read. The membership voted and accepted the Policies and Procedures as read.  
Angie discussed shapes and their use in art quilts. 
The meeting was adjourned.
Submitted by Susan Sanmann
